Subject: Discussion regarding the County’s Office of Supportive Housing’s consideration of a 2016
Measure A funded potential development located at a vacant parcel south off Interstate 280 and west
of N. Wolfe Road (APN 316 20 088), formerly the northernmost parking lot for the Vallco Shopping Mall.

The Staff Report for this item is forthcoming on an amended agenda.



